
 

INFORMATION STATEMENT 

PUBLIC COMMENT ON THE CONTRACT FOR TENDER NUMBER 191Q/2023/24: DESIGN 

BUILD OF MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL WORKS FOR THE UPGRADING AND 

EXPANSION OF THE MACASSAR WASTEWATER TREATMENT WORKS. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN in terms of section 33(1)(a)(i)(aa) of the Local 
Government: Municipal Finance Management Act 56 of 2003, read in conjunction 
with section 21A of the Municipal Systems Act 32 of 2000 the following Information 
Statement is hereby made public summarising the City of Cape Town 
Metropolitan Municipality (“the City”) obligations in respect of a contract the City 
intends entering into.  The contract(s) will impose financial obligations on the City 
for a period longer than three (3) financial years, from 2025/26 to 2030/31.  

In terms of the contract the City will make use of the services of PCI, Inenzo 
Devcotech Consortium as the Civil Contractor for the  Upgrade and Extension of 
the Macassar Wastewater Treatment Works. 
 
The City of Cape Town has on its annual Budget 2025/26 (as well as its multiyear 
(5) expenditure plan) made provision for this project. The contract value is 
estimated to be R2 175 446 336.10 (including Contingencies, excluding VAT and 
CPA). 
 
The Service Provider shall be responsible for the Mechanical and Electrical Works 
for the Upgrade and Extension of the Macassar WWTW. 
 
Comment is therefore sought in respect of the draft long term contract i.e. beyond 
three (3) financial years. 
 
A copy of the draft contract Tender No. 191Q/2023/24: DESIGN BUILD OF 
MECHANICAL AND ELECTRICAL WORKS FOR THE UPGRADING AND EXPANSION OF 
THE MACASSAR WASTEWATER TREATMENT WORKS is available on the City of Cape 
Town’s website www.capetown.gov.za/haveyoursay. It is also available for 
inspection and public comment at all Sub-council offices and all Municipal 
Libraries, as well as the Cape Town Civic Centre from 11 July 2025 until 30 July 
2025. 
 
Enquiries and comments may be directed to: 
Mr Marcel Woodman 
Principal Professional Officer 
City of Cape Town 
Phone: (021) 444 6633 
Email: marcel.woodman@capetown.gov.za  
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